
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

5th March, 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
If you are not already aware, Friday 15th March is “Red Nose Day”.  
This year we be holding a non-uniform day and inviting children to come to school 
wearing something red. (no football shirts please) 
 
Please do not buy anything new, use only what you already have. 
 
We are asking that the children support this charity by wearing red and contributing 
£1.00 each on that day. The money raised will be used by Comic Relief to help 
transform the lives of poor and vulnerable people, both at home and across the 
world’s poorest countries. 
 
Red noses are on sale in Argos stores. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
C.Oxborough                                  
 
Mrs C Oxborough 
Head of School 
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